

Mrs Tracy Landy
Principal/Proprietor
Clowns Nursery Care Ltd
Cinderella Path
153 North End Road
London, NW11 7HZ

2 February 2015

Dear Mrs Landy,

Thank you very much for the generous donation from Clowns Nursery Group of £7,421.00 towards the Paediatric Burns Service at Chelsea and Westminster Hospital.

Your gift will make a huge difference to the young patients cared for at Chelsea and Westminster – from supporting group days out where families with burns survivors get to meet and support each other, to funding play and other equipment on the ward, which help provide distraction and encourage rehabilitation.

Please pass on our enormous thanks to everyone at the nursery, including the families who have supported your fundraising so generously, we are delighted to have your support.

Best Wishes

Kerry Huntington Head of Fundraising, CW+